## Division of Public Health

State of Nebraska Pete Ricketts, Governor

March 27, 2015

P O Box 782888 Wichita, KS 67278

Dear Ma

This letter is in regard to your E-mail concerning the ambulance loading area located at Planned Parenthood Of The Heartland, Lincoln, Nebraska.

We have reviewed your report and appreciate your concern. We have conducted an Administrative Review and determined that we will be investigating the complaint in the near future.

Thank you for taking the time to make your concern known. If you have further information regarding your allegation that you feel we should consider, or questions, please feel free to contact us by mail at the address below or call the number listed below.

Sincerely,

Diana Meyer, RN, BSN, Program Manager

Office of Acute Care Facilities

DHHS Public Health - Licensure Unit

P O Box 94986

Lincoln, NE 68509-4986

(402) 471-3484 Fax (402) 742-8319

DM/cjg